HOWARD COUNTY MISSOURI GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY
Quarterly Meeting
Wednesday, May 15, 2024
The quarterly meeting was called to order by President JY Miller at 1:31 p.m.

Members present: Kathy Biswell-Brady, JY Miller, Tim Jackman, Gwen Wilder, Patsy Miller, and
Mary Miller.

Minutes: The minutes of February 21, 2024 were approved as presented.

Treasurer’s report: The Treasurer’s report for February 15 and May 15 were submitted by email.

President: JY reported that we have 51 members, 12 are complementary. Five names were
dropped from the roster for non-payment of dues.

He complimented Tim for his Newsletter submission, and asked if he could write one on
the Lincoln School for a future issue.

Vice President’s report: Kathy will not be able to open the Genealogical room on May 17 and
May 24. Gwen and Patsy volunteered to open on the 17th and it was decided to close
on the 24th as it is a holiday weekend.

Old Business: John Coutts requested that the area for the new bookcases be cleared so that
Mr.Guest can come in to measure. Kathy, Patsy and Gwen cleared the area before
leaving.

New Business: There was no new business.

Tim announced that the 24th Juneteenth celebration is being planned.

Gwen reported that Howard County Chapter DAR is sponsoring Wreaths Across America at the

New Franklin Mount Pleasant Cemetery.

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, August 21, 2024 at 1:30 p.m.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:02 p.m.

Gwen Wilder, Secretary



